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NOTICE FOR LAST YEAR’S FEE DEFAULTERS 

11th AUGUST 2025 
 

Your ward’s names have been deleted, so please do not send your 
ward to school unless the process of readmission is complete. 
 
If you do, the student will not be accepted in class and will be in 
another room with supervisory staff. 
 
Readmission starts on 1st September. Please refer to old notices for 
directions. 
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